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People	who	have	invested	in	solar	energy	have	invested	in	Australia's	
environment	and	ecology.		We	should	be	given	a	reasonable	price	for	the	solar	
energy	we	feed	in.		We	are	making	a	valuable	contribution	that	at	present	is	not	
keeping	up	with	wholesale	prices	of	electricity	nor	does	it	represent	the	true	
value	of	solar.		This	needs	to	be	addressed	immediately.	
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